Public Hearing Notice: Possible Changes to Town of Dane EMS Service Borders

Notice is hearby given that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Dane to present possible EMS border and coverage changes for Town residents, including possible coverage for some portions of the Town of Dane by Lodi EMS. The public hearing will be held at the Town Hall, 213 W. Main Street, Dane WI on Monday, Oct 16, 2017 at 6:30 pm to inform residents and to obtain public input. All residents of the Town of Dane are encouraged to attend this important meeting.